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From; Schillina, Matt /1 - 5 6 ' ) ' fiL - ^ / ' 
To: ContactThePUCO ;} - 3SZ ' £ L ' H } ^ 
Subject: BARN0725115F }) ' ^ 3 ' B.L ' PTH 
Received: 7/25/2011 4:I2:17PM jj-W^^it'J^ni ^ 

o 
From: BONNIE ARNOLD [mailto:bjam50@hotmail.com] Q 
Sent: Tjesday, July 19, 2011 10:46 AM 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: proposed increases 

Dear Mr. Snitchler: 

Reference: AEP-Ohro Electric Security Plan and Distribution Rate Increase Proceedings; PUCO 
Case Nos. 11-346-EL-SSO, at al 
and 
11-351-DL-AIR, etal. 

Dear Mr. Snitchler; 

I recently learned that AEP-Ohio Electric has filed applications with the PUCO to further increase 
its prices for electricity stating 1/1/12. 

I understand that AEP-Ohio Electric is proposing some 27 riders but has not identified what these 
riders will do to customers' electric blls. If the effects of the riders are not identified, how can 
consumers provide input regarding the proposals? There is no way we can predict what our 
electric bills might look like in months to come. Enough said...I think you get the gist of my 
concern. 

I further ask that you help the people identify electricity suppliers who may be able to help us 
reduce our electric bills and that you would not favor proposals that would keep these 
opportunities out of our area. 

Sincerely submitted, 

Mrs. Bonnie J. Arnold 
190 Olive Street 
Caldwell, OH 43724 
740 732-2782 
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